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Maths 

This week we have been learning about parts of a circle and the children have had fun using 

a compass to create 6 and 12 petal flowers. 

STEM Day-Monday 25th June-designing and making a wind-powered vehicle 

On 25 June, Amethyst class had an exciting afternoon taking part in a STEM activity. We 

made wind powered vehicles using Meccano. Our class had to test two materials out of 

bubble wrap, paper, card and cardboard to see which materials made the vehicle travel 

fastest and furthest. Year 6 had to make sure our vehicles were lightweight so they could go 

fast and far, we had to make sure our egg passenger could sit in our car. Once they were 

constructed, we tested them using large fan. After a very competitive race, Frankie Quick 

and Lola Sady came out victorious.       Written by Hannah Mountjoy and Freya Nethercote. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


